Ref'.: DID-MEH

Mr. Jo A, Allen, Supervisor,
Driver's License Division,
Vehicle Department,

Dear Mr. Allen:

Thank you for your good letter of the 22nd instant. I had some-
how failed to find the license No, 167764 which was issued me prev-
hully. I had been stopped by a highway patrolman asking for my
driver's license. I searched through my entire billfold and failed
to £ind the one that I should have found.

I felt perhaps that I was delinquent and went to the Court House
to get another one. I am sorry that I caused you the inconvenience
that I did, but I was wanting to be doubly sure. It is very nice of
you to write me, and I am returning the applicant's receipt,

I am like a lot of these fellows = put everything in the billfold
and fail to find the necessary when under pressure.

I will appreciate the remittance at your convenienoce.

Very sincersly yours,

Direotor of Physical Education,
Varsity Basketball Coache.




